
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 10 August 2022                                       Term 3, Week 4 

Term 3 – Important Dates 
Wednesday 10 August   P&C Meeting via Zoom – 7pm 

Monday 15 Aug – Friday 19 Aug  Year 6 snow trip 

Monday 22 Aug– Friday 26 Aug  Book Week – Author Visits 

Tuesday 23 August   Zone Athletics Carnival 

Wednesday 24 August   Children’s Book Character Parade – Dreaming with eyes open 

Thursday 25 August   School Tour 9.30am 

Thursday 1 September   Stage 2 Science Incursion 

Friday 2 September   Father’s Day breakfast 

Tues 6 Sept – Thurs 8 September PPS Brain Race 

Friday 16 September   Jump Rope for Heart – Jump Off 

Sunday 18 September   Band Event … everyone invited … details soon! 

Monday 19 September   2nd hand Uniform Shop open, from 8am (by appointment only) 

Thursday 22 September   Kindergarten Teddy Bears Picnic Excursion 

Friday 23 September   Last day of Term 3 

 

Term 4 – Important Dates 
Monday 10 October   Students return to school for Term 4 

Monday 10 Orcober   2nd hand Uniform Shop open, from 8am (by appointment only) 

Monday 19 December   Last day of Term 4 for students 

Tuesday 20 December   Staff Development Day 

 

 

 

Enrolments are now open 

Kindergarten 2023 

Please contact the school office 

Telephone: 9144 4136 

Email: Pymble-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Online applications are now being accepted. 

Alternatively, enrolment forms can be 

downloaded from our school website. 

 

mailto:Pymble-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


     Principal’s News 

 
Term 3 COVID-smart measures 

 

NSW Health are unwavering in their message that masks are an effective way of minimising the transmission of respiratory 

viruses and infections, and protecting our community, especially those who are at higher risk of severe illness from COVID-

19 and flu. 

 

As case numbers within the community continue to rise, this is a reminder that mask wearing is strongly encouraged for 
students, staff, and visitors particularly indoors, and that now is not the time to become complacent. Refer to NSW Health’s 
Mask wearing page for further information. 
 
To view full details about the COVID-smart settings currently in place at our school please go to the NSW Department of 
Education’s Advice for families. Your support and understanding are greatly appreciated. 
 

3-6 Athletics Carnival 

 

Last Wednesday we held our annual 3-6 Athletics Carnival at Bannockburn Oval. It was a beautiful sunny day, and the 

carnival ran smoothly. It was lovely to see children cheering for and encouraging not only students from their own sporting 

house but also competitors from rival sport’s houses. It was also great to see high participation rates across all events with 

children getting involved and ‘having a go’. There were many children who achieved a place in an event and those students 

will be acknowledged at a primary assembly in due course. Congratulations to all our competitors and place getters. I’d like 

to thank the Stage 2 team for coordinating the carnival as well as all teachers who helped on the day. 

 

     
 

 

      
 

 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/guidance-on-wearing-face-masks
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/guidance-on-wearing-face-masks
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families


                                  
 

 

NSW Band Competition – NSW University 

 

On Sunday, our school bands competed at the NSW Band Championships at the University of NSW. The children across all 

3 bands performed brilliantly, they were all amazing. Our students represented PPS with pride and enthusiasm. All 3 bands 

competed well with our junior band receiving a Gold Award, the concert band receiving a Silver Award and the performance 

ensemble also receiving a Gold Award. This is a wonderful achievement for our Music Instrumental Program, congratulations. 

I’d like to thank Mrs Herbert, Mrs Powell (band coordinator), the band conductors and parent band helpers for their support 

of our band program. 

 

NSW State Cross Country 

 

At the recent State Cross Country Carnival, Bridget G represented Sydney North Area in the 8 and 9 year old event. Bridget 

competed well and ran hard throughout her race. She finished 28th in a field of 81 which is a tremendous effort. 

Congratulations Bridget on a wonderful achievement! 

 

                                 
 

 
Pan Kids IBJJF Jiu-Jitsu Championship – Gold Medal Champion 

 

Three weeks ago, one of our Year 6 students, Amaris V travelled to Florida, USA, to compete in the Pan Kids IBJJF Jiu-Jitsu 

Championship. The tournament is for children aged 4 to 15 and is the largest championship of its kind in the world. 

 

The tournament reached full capacity with around 2000 athletes competing based on age and experience levels. The two-

day event showcased many of the most talented and dedicated youth Jiu-Jitsu competitors in the world with a handful that 

came from Australia. Needless to say, the competition was tough. Amaris competed extremely well in the tournament and 

spectacularly, won the GOLD medal in her age division. Congratulations Amaris on a wonderful achievement! 

 



                                        
 
Snowsport – Interschools Is Back  
 
After a 2-year hiatus due to COVID19, interschools is back. The SUBARU Northern NSW & QLD Interschools Snowsports 
Championships took place at Thredbo on July 4 – July 8. Isabelle B debuted in the Women’s Division 5 alpine race against 
a strong field of 42 competitors placing 14th, earning her an invite to compete in the SUBARU NSW/ACT/QLD State 
Championships on Monday August 22 at Perisher Ski Resort. In the Ski Cross Isabelle placed 17th, earning her an invite to 
compete in the State Championships. A big congratulations to Isabelle on her achievements and for representing Pymble 
Public School so well. 
 
 

                                     
 
 
 
Bruno Diodati 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



    Deputy Principal’s News 

 

Semester 2 SRC Representatives 

Congratulations to the following students who have been elected as their class SRC representative. These students received 
their badge and certificate at the K-2 and 3-6 assembly.  

                        Year 1 SRC Representatives 

                       Year 2 SRC Representatives 

                   

                          

Year 3 SRC Representatives                                                                   Year 4 SRC Representatives 

CLASS SRC Representatives 

 1H Aston E Antoinette H 

1Q Luca K Sofia C 

1A James R Alyssa P 

1/2J Hubert Z Alice G 

2B Marcus Z Murphy Y 

2D Ethan W Emmeline T 

2K Harry K Scarlett T 

3K Zach M Melody L 

3W Curtis L Yuanya M 

3R Jasper W Annaliese C 

3/4L Mason W Ashley C 

 4J Nuoyi W  Manvi A  

4H Eason L  Tanvi T 

4K William G Kayla W 

5/6T Chloe S Aaryan M 

5/6F Max C Matthew C 

5/6R Krish M Darcy D 

5/6S Jonathan Z Grace B 

5/6A Ewan P Rosie S 

mailto:tanvi.thevarayan@education.nsw.gov.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                          

               Stage 3 SRC Representatives 

 

Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD) 

Every year, all schools in Australia participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with 
Disability (NCCD). The NCCD is a collection that counts: 

• The number of school students receiving an adjustment due to a disability 

• The level of adjustment they are receiving to access education on the same basis as other students. 

The NCCD process requires schools to identify information already available in the school about support provided to students 
with a disability. These relate to legislative requirements under the Disability Discrimination Act 1992 and the Disability 
Standards for Education 2005, in line with the NCCD guidelines. 

What information is collected? A student is counted in the NCCD if they receive reasonable adjustments at school due to 
disability. This information includes: 

• Their year of schooling 

• The level of adjustment received 

• The broad type of disability 

The information collected by the NCCD helps teachers, principals, education authorities and governments to better support 
students with disability at school. Data is provided to the Australian Government in such a way that no individual student will 
be able to be identified - the privacy and confidentiality of all students is ensured.  

Further information about the NCCD can be found on the NCCD portal through:  

https://www.nccd.edu.au/sites/default/files/nccd_parent_fact_sheet_english_0.pdf 

 

 

Light Up Learning 

 Last Thursday our Kindergarten students celebrated 100 days of Kindy. They participated in a variety 

of fun activities all based around the number 100. Students embraced the theme, appearing to have 

aged overnight as they ambled through the school gates dressed like they were 100 years old.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nccd.edu.au/sites/default/files/nccd_parent_fact_sheet_english_0.pdf
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartmax.com%2Fmiddle%2Fm2H7K9A0G6N4N4H7_cartoon-comics-clip-art-clipart-light-bulb-thinking%2F&psig=AOvVaw2PI0n9j8eDpFG6xRWBrHqm&ust=1592371520224000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCMig4rXMheoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAF


 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3K students have explored paintings from artist Frida Kahlo. Frida is celebrated for her attention to Mexican indigenous 

culture and the use of bold, bright colours in her artworks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicole Doig 

Deputy Principal 



 

 

 



    Book Week Parade 

 

To celebrate our love of literature, students will be celebrating Book Week in Week 6 (22 - 26 August). This year, the 
Children’s Book Council of Australia has selected the theme: Dreaming with eyes open. 
  
As part of our Book Week festivities this year, we will be having a Children’s Book Character Parade on Wednesday, 24 
August. Students may come to school dressed as a children’s book character and, if possible, carry the book from which 
their character is from while their class parades. We encourage you to look at Australian stories and take inspiration from 
them for dress up ideas. 
  
We can’t wait to see everyone dressed up and celebrating literature. Please see school stream for further information and 
updates. 
  
Book Parade team 
 

 

                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Opens Friday 29th July and closes Sunday 14th August. 

https://lionsroardharmacenter.org/calendar/book-club-2018-08-01-2018-08-05-2018-12-02/2020-12-06/
https://lionsroardharmacenter.org/calendar/book-club-2018-08-01-2018-08-05-2018-12-02/2020-12-06/
https://lionsroardharmacenter.org/calendar/book-club-2018-08-01-2018-08-05-2018-12-02/2020-12-06/
https://lionsroardharmacenter.org/calendar/book-club-2018-08-01-2018-08-05-2018-12-02/2020-12-06/
https://lionsroardharmacenter.org/calendar/book-club-2018-08-01-2018-08-05-2018-12-02/2020-12-06/
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   Arts Alive Choral Festival 

 
This week our Jazz Band and our 3/4L choir had the opportunity to perform at The Arts Alive Choral Festival at The Sydney 
Town Hall. The Jazz Band performed on Tuesday night as an individual item and 3/4L will be part of a brilliant, massed choir 
tonight. At tonight’s performance, Josephine from 3/4L has been asked to perform in a vocal solo in one of the choir songs. 
We are looking forward to seeing her perform with confidence and great skill.  
 
These performances are the first we have been involved in for three years and it is thrilling to be able to offer our students 
this experience, which they will remember for a long time. 
 
Robyn Herbert 
Music Co-Ordinator/Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
 

                                    

 

                         
 
 

   Principal’s Day - 2022 

 

Last Friday 5th August was “Principals’ Day” and on behalf of the school community, we would like to take this opportunity to 
thank and acknowledge the enormous contribution that our Principal, Mr Diodati and our Deputy Principals, Mrs Doig and 
Mrs Graham continue to make to our school.  

The past few months has seen the gradual return to something that feels like “normal” at school.  This has not just happened 
by magic, there are countless hours of planning, preparation, and risk-assessment that goes on behind the scenes, much of 
it by the Executive Team at our school. 

Notwithstanding the COVID complexities, the roles our Principals play are enormous covering aspects as wide as student 
well-being, educational outcomes, budget considerations, facilities management and community liaison. 

On behalf of all families at our school the P&C Committee would like to say thank you to these special staff members for all 
the hard work you do for the direct benefit of our children.  “Happy Principal’s Day” 

The P&C Committee 2022 

https://freepngimg.com/png/24594-singing-hd
https://freepngimg.com/png/24594-singing-hd
https://freepngimg.com/png/24594-singing-hd
https://freepngimg.com/png/24594-singing-hd
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


     P&C News 

 

Instrumental Programme – “Band” 

Term Three is looking like it will be an EPIC term for Music News. 

First up - Drum Roll Please... CONGRATULATIONS to the Junior Band, Concert Band & Performance Ensembles for 
participating in the Australian School Bands and Orchestra Festival. The ensembles performed in the Clancy Auditorium at 
UNSW and received an audio adjudication from a panel of highly acclaimed adjudicators. The primary aim is to provide an 
educational and inspirational event allowing students to showcase their talents. The following medals were awarded: 

PYMBLE PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Junior Band - GOLD 

Concert Band - SILVER 

Performance Ensemble - GOLD 

Well done everyone - These are MAGNIFICENT achievements and the bandies should feel very accomplished. The positive 
energy and sense of teamwork and discipline are tangible at these events and we are very excited to return at such a high 
standard after a difficult couple of years.  

Many thanks to Beck, Meredith and our fabulous Band Parents.  

Second up - The PPS JAZZ BAND SUPERSTARS have been allocated a position to perform at the Art's Alive Series 
tomorrow night at SYDNEY TOWN HALL! These positions are few and far between for instrumental ensembles (it is mostly 
a choral event) and the opportunity is awarded only after an audition. FABULOUS JOB JAZZIES!  

Finally - A DATE FOR THE DIARY - Please save the evening of Sunday 18th of September! This is one for Band and 
also the entire school community. More details to come - Trust me - it will be awesome.  

Happy Music Making  

Cath Powell 

Band Coordinator 

pymbleband@gmail.com  

 

      

                                                                                                        

 

mailto:pymbleband@gmail.com


        

 

      

                                      

 

Grounds & Pool Subcommitee 

At the end of term 2 the P&C pool and grounds committee installed 6 new veggies garden beds. A team from our local 
Bunnings also came around to help on the day and have donated the materials and plants for the beds. The school garden 
club have got to work planting fresh veggies and we even have a bed full of fresh lettuce, which is now worth a fortune. If 
your child is interested in gardening and would like to join the gardening club, Ms Lazic-Kirk is always looking for more little 
helpers. The garden beds are located behind the pool and the gardening club meets every Tuesday at lunch time.  
 
The P&C is also organising a working bee which will be in term 4 and we will share information about the day shortly. To 
prepare for the working bee we need to clean some areas of the playground. If you have a gurney and can spare a few hours 
on a weekend please contact Gayle at pool.ppspc@gmail.com  
 

mailto:pool.ppspc@gmail.com


          

               

 

           

                                             

 

 



Lost Property 

Do you want your child’s lost property returned to your child via our amazing parent volunteers?? 

If yes, please label ALL items with first name AND surname.  

Why? The School gives the parent helpers a student list by SURNAME so if there is no surname on the item it means having 
to look through 500+ names to find out which classroom to return the items to… The class is not as relevant as it changes 
over the years but the surname is what helps!  

Many items with names in pen have rubbed out making it really hard to be able to return them to the children. PLEASE check 
the name is still legible.  Note - items with no name are donated to the 2nd-hand uniform shop. 

With the return of parent helpers to school sites, the P&C is coordinating a roster of parent volunteers to regularly sort out 
lost property.  A variety of days and times (before or after school) are on offer in order to appeal to as many volunteers as 
possible.  If you’d like to help but the combination of times/days does not suit - please get in touch at 
secretary.ppspc@gmail.com and we will amend the roster to accommodate your availability! 

Thanks in advance to any volunteers who can lend a hand by signing up here: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4BA9AD2EA4FECE9-lost  

 

Next P&C Meeting 

Next meeting of the P&C will be held in week 4 of this term on Wednesday 10th August at 7pm.  If you’d like to attend, 
please contact secretary.ppspc@gmail.com to register your interest, for correct record-keeping purposes and to receive a 
copy of the agenda and the Subcommittee reports.  The meeting will be conducted via Zoom only. 
 

https://au01web.zoom.us/j/69942260997?pwd=amFUMVVaOGpCRzlqLzhvWUJwdTNLUT09  

Meeting ID: 699 4226 0997 

Passcode: 727792 

Got questions or suggestions for the P&C?  get in touch at president.ppspc@gmail.com  

 

 

P&C dates for your diary! 

Wednesday 10 August at 7pm P&C Meeting (see above) 

Term 3 P&C’s “Book Week Readathon” (details coming soon!) 

Friday 2 September from 7am Fathers Day Breakfast 

Sunday 18 September - evening Band event … everyone invited … details soon 

Monday 19 September from 8am 2nd hand uniform shop is open (see below) 

Monday 10 October from 8am 2nd hand uniform shop is open (see below) 

 

2nd-hand Uniform Shop 

Big thanks to Lisa Ashton and Keri Garnys who run the 2nd-hand uniform shop. The shop will next be open on Monday 19 
September from 8am.  

Please reserve an appointment time at: https://secondhanduniform.setmore.com/  by clicking on the link, agreeing to the 
booking policy and clicking on the “2nd Hand Uniform Appt” button (see image below) and following the links. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4BA9AD2EA4FECE9-lost
mailto:secretary.ppspc@gmail.com
https://au01web.zoom.us/j/69942260997?pwd=amFUMVVaOGpCRzlqLzhvWUJwdTNLUT09
mailto:president.ppspc@gmail.com
https://secondhanduniform.setmore.com/


                                                                  

Any queries can be sent to Lisa and Keri at: 2ndhand.ppspc@gmail.com  

 

Events & Fundraising Update 

                                  

 

School Fun Read for Book Week  - fundraising now open! 

We’re off and fundraising for our School Fun Read – profiles can be created now at www.funread.com.au. This readathon 
will give students a chance to find the magic of reading and be rewarded for reaching their targets. Reading will happen in 2 
weeks, Book Week (22nd-26th August). 

Why not buy a book from the PPS Virtual Book Fair before 14th August & it should arrive in time for the reading to start! 
www.carnivalfairs.com.au/virtual   

Go to www.funread.com.au and create a student profile page. Everything to do with your fundraising revolves around this 
page. Children who raise just $10 will be able to choose a prize! The more they raise, the better their reward – see our great 
Prize Sheet! 

See the attached flyer with more detailed information, competition details & great prizes. 

 

Fun Read Competition 1 

The Class with the Most Profiles by the end of the first week (12th August) gets to watch a movie (of a book deemed 
appropriate by their teacher) one day during Book Week. 

 

mailto:2ndhand.ppspc@gmail.com
http://www.funread.com.au/
http://www.carnivalfairs.com.au/virtual
http://www.funread.com.au/


 

 



 

 



Father’s Day Breakfast: 

Our much-loved Father’s Day breakfast will be held on Friday 2nd September on school grounds from 7.15am-8.45am.  

We will be serving egg & bacon rolls, sausage sandwiches, juice and provide a coffee & tea station. Please see the attached 
flyer with more information. 

To pre-order food head to: https://ppspandc.org/fathers-day-breakfast 

To volunteer to help on the day, follow the link:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4ba4a729a4fcc16-fathers  

 

             

https://ppspandc.org/fathers-day-breakfast
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4ba4a729a4fcc16-fathers


Return and Earn – Donation Partner at St Ives machine 

The P&C are still a Return and Earn Local Donation Partner. We would love people to continue to support the school until 
16th October at the St Ives Reverse Vending Machine in the carpark off Mona Vale Road. Just look for our school when you 
press “donate”.  

 

Thank you so much to all the keen children and their families for supporting this initiative.  

 

Dee Visione 
Vice President / Fundraising & Events 
Fundraising.ppspc@gmail.com 
 

                   
     



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 
 



 



 
 



 

   SRE & SEE News 

 

      
 

         

 

                                     

PPS Christian Prayer Group 

 

Throughout this year, the PPS Christian Prayer Group have been continuing to meet to pray for the PPS community. The 

group meet on the first Friday of each month at 9am at Bannockburn Oval. If you would like to join us, please contact 

Briony Jones (brionyjones_1@hotmail.com) 
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              PPS School Stream app 

Have you downloaded the School Stream app? You can download the app for free onto as many devices as you wish. All 

parents are strongly encouraged to download our new PPS School Stream app. Should you have any questions regarding the 

app or trouble downloading the app please visit the school website for easy to follow instructions. 

 

    Lost Property 

 

 

The Lost Property box is located in the room under the Hall, near the Band Room.  With the easing of COVID-19 

restrictions, parents are able to once again check the Lost Property box for their child’s missing items. 

To minimise items going missing, please ensure your child’s belongings are clearly labelled.  Items with NO NAME will 

be sent to the 2nd Hand Uniform shop and proceeds from these sales will be used to fund school improvements. 

 

 

 

 Uniform Shop  

 
  
With the easing of COVID-19 restrictions, the Uniform Shop is pleased to be able to welcome parents and carers back 
into the store during their normal opening hours: Tuesday 1.30pm – 4pm and Thursday 8.15am – 10.30am. 
 
The Uniform shop is also still offering contact free ordering:  
 

(1) Online ordering – www.alintaapparel.com.au 
(2) Store phone order – 0413 087 395 
(3) Contact Alinta Call Centre – 4321 0433 

 
 
 
 

   2nd Hand Uniform Shop  

 
 
The 2nd hand uniform shop has recently re-opened to parents and carers, by appointment only. The shop will next be open 

on Monday 19 September from 8am. Please reserve an appointment time at: https://secondhanduniform.setmore.com/ by 

clicking on the link, agreeing to the booking policy, clicking on the “2nd Hand Uniform Appt” button and following the links. 

Any queries can be sent to Lisa and Keri at: 2ndhand.ppspc@gmail.com  

 

 

Lisa Ashton 

2ndhand.ppspc@gmail.com 
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   Community News 
 
                                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Manly Warringah Basketball Association – Active Kids Vouchers welcome! 

Term 3, 2022 skills sessions for girls 7-12 years. Bookings: https://www,trybooking.com/BZVFH  

Saturday Learn to Play sessions for all kids aged 5 – 10 years. Bookings: https://www.trybooking.com/BZVEP  

Aussie Hoops Learn to Play basketball for all kids 5-10 years. Bookings: https://aussiehoops.basketball/find-a-program 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mainly Music 

Music, play, craft and conversation for all members of the family … and great morning tea and coffee. 

Tuesdays at 10am – All Welcome. 

St Swithun’s Church Hall – 2A Merrivale Road, Pymble 

Call Caroline 0407 008 569  www.swiz.org.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Australian Air League – NSW Group 

Teaching young boys and girls about aviation, while developing skills like leadership, discipline, self confidence and 

teamwork. Weekly classes in Meterology, Navigation, Photography and Community Service.  

Squadrons attend training camps, sport and recreational days, flying experiences and ceremonial drill. 

Children from 8 years of age welcome. 

For more information contact:  development.nsw@airleague.com.au 

Website: www.airleague.com.au Email: info@airleague.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manly Warringah Softball Association 

Teeball and Softball Come and Try Days – Free & Fun! 

Abbott Road Softball Fields, North Curl Curl 

Sunday 28 August, 2.30-4.30pm 

Monday 5 September, 4.30pm-6pm and 6.30pm-8.30pm 

Register your interest now!  www.come-and-try.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Go4Fun 

Go4Fun is a FREE NSW program for children aged 7-13 years who are above a healthy weight, and their families. 

The program aims to help children & families learn about eating well, staying active, boost self esteem and confidence. 

Program includes: face-to-face sessions once a week during school term, facilitated by qualified health professionals. 

Register by calling 1800 780 900 or visiting www.go4fun.com.au/register  

Term 4 programs are available at Hornsby and Chatswood starting week commencing 10 October. 

 

 

 

 

Kuring-gai Little Athletics – Family, Freindship, Fun, Fitness 

Little Athletics is based on the sport of athletics.  It develops an individuals speed, strength and stamina. 

Little Athletics allows children of all abilities to participate in a range of activities including running, jumping & throwing,  

meet new friends from different schools and have fun doing so! 

Little Athletics is a community activity run by volunteers, which attracts families throughout Kuring-gai. 

Ages: 4 to 16 years -all abilities 

Bannockburn Oval, Pymble 

Web: www.klac.org.au Ph: 0414 541 867 

 Registration opens 1 August.  Season starts 10 September. 
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